
Operation Christmas Child Service Project KU CPFI Student 
Chapter 

Background
Our chapter has participated in OCC 
for the last 10 years. For 2021, our 
goal was to sponsor 60 shoe boxes 
through item and monetary 
donations.

Purpose
OCC is an opportunity for students 
to pack shoe boxes with toys, 
clothing, or care products for 
children around the world during 
the Christmas season. 

Methods
Over 10 days of collection, we 
accepted  monetary and item 
donations. The chapter used 
monetary donations to purchase 
OCC items. KU CPFI hosted a School 
of Pharmacy event to pack OCC 
shoeboxes. This event was approved 
as part of our professional 
development program. 

Results
82 shoe boxes collected, $945 raised, $350 OCC check donation

Conclusion 
Our chapter wanted to thank the National CPFI Organization 
for this amazing opportunity to extend our community service 
efforts, encourage pharmacy student involvement, and spread 
the kindness of Christ within the surrounding community!


